
December 12, 1994

NOTE TO: Doris J. Hoover
Document Liaison Officer

FROM: Linda Luther &-
Licensing Assis
License Renewal Project

Directorate, ADAR, NRR

SUBJECT: DOCUMENT FOR THE PDR - WATTS BAR

I am attaching a letter from Debra Jackson to Scott Newberry received in
November 1994 (undated) on the Watts Bar Nuclear Power Plant.

Please ensure that this letter is sent to the Public Document Room under
Docket Nos. 50-390 and 50-391.

Attachment: As stated

cc: Scott Newberry
Frank Akstulewicz
Scott Flanders
Raj Anand
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